
Year 7 Catch Up Premium 2019-20 

The Year 7 Catch Up Premium is funding provided by the Department for Education to help 

raise the attainment of students who meet the criteria for the Year 7 catch-up premium.  

This is to support student progress in English and Maths at the start of secondary education. 

In 2018-19 William Perkin received £15,010. 

In 2019-20 William Perkin received £15,154. 

The funding is allocated to support: 

 Literacy core elective lessons 

Last year the early intervention for literacy had a really effective impact on student 

achievement.  The average rate of progress for a Year 7 student needing literacy 

intervention was 2 years 2 months. 

This funding has been subsumed into Covid catch up funding in 2020-21. 

 


